*This is the letter that we sent to the CQSC requesting the fees be waved.*
December 11, 2006

Dear Jason Van Rooy;

The Nipissing University Women’s Centre is requesting subsidy to send four delegates to the Canadian Universities Queer Services Conference.  Our university is located in North Bay, Ontario and is a small northern campus.
The costs for registration and travel from North Bay to Winnipeg are prohibitive as the Women’s Centre currently does not have a secured budget. We work on donations and subsidies from within the school and local community.  As you are aware queer issues often are marginalized which is reflected in a lack of secure funding.    
Nipissing University currently does not have an identifiable queer service on campus, although a club was created following the attendance of six Women’s Centre members to the QCSC in 2006.  The club acts as a forum for discussion about queer theory, no service is available to queer students on campus.  
The Women’s Centre has been supporting the fledgling dream of creating a queer space on campus since last year.  Queer voices have limited safe spaces in Northern Universities, and as such the Women’s Centre feels it is important to attend this conference to gain the valuable tools and skills that are necessary in creating effective queer services and support for our campus. 
We would appreciate financial support in order to attend this meaningful conference.  If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.  We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Jessica St. Peter

President of N.U. Women’s Centre

Nipissing University

100 College Drive, Box 5002

North Bay, ON

P1B 8L7

(705) 474-3450 ext. 4213
cwc@nipissingu.ca

